RE: No Child Left Behind! Letter to parents.

Date:  

Dear Parents:

Student name repeatedly has been encouraged to stay on task, not to interfere with peers, and to make copies of his work for himself to share with family.

However, again today, Tuesday, in computer class he was speaking out of turn and again had his hands on his neighbor’s keyboard, causing work to be deleted.

I checked his computer folder today, and found it empty except for the TERC handouts. As he knows, and as the class was told repeatedly, his grade was based largely on copies of projects in the computer folder.

I will continue to work closely with child’s name to remedy these matters. Please feel free to email or phone me with your concerns and I will gladly respond.

With all good wishes,

Steven Hackbarth

Computer Specialist Teacher

hackbarths@aol.com
(212) 737-xxxx

